
Beginning June 3, 2019, Sarina Burke, Milton Public Schools Residency Coordinator will be in the 

Milton High School main lobby (25 Gile Road) with extended hours.   Re-establish Residency packets 

will be mailed in May to families who must reestablish and packets must be submitted no later than June 

14, 2019 to ensure a student’s placement in Grades 6 and 9 or in an educational program outside of the 

district. 

This process is one of the safeguards used by the Milton Public Schools to ensure that all students 

enrolled in our schools are residents of the Town of Milton. Although the re-registration process may be 

an inconvenience for some families, we hope that residents understand that this is a valuable tool to 

protect taxpayers in the Town of Milton. We work year-round on residency issues and this is simply one 

more method to assist us in ensuring residency compliance. 

 


